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4 FEB 1974

MEMORANDUM FOR: Director of Joint Computer
' Support

SUBJECT :  Memorandum of Appreciation :_
Harry:

v T received the attached memorandum
of appreciation from Dave Blee for the timely help
0JCS provided in getting the DDO's MBO system tied
to data in the Automated Budget Control system. The
reports produced for the DDO hit the mark.

Please convey my appreciation along
with Dave Blee's to the gentlemen specifically men-
tioned in his memo. I am sure.there are others
unnamed who also contributed to satisfying your DDO
customers' needs. Please be sure they are aware of
our appreciation, too. . S

25X1A

HAROLD L. BROWNMAN
" Deputy Director
for .
Management and Services:
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